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From
: Alex Size <Alex.Size@tpl.org>
Subject
: Automatic reply: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on

December 8, 2021
To
: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Automatic reply: [External] City of Garden Grove follow-up letter to the in-person meeting held on December 8, 2021

Wed, Mar 23, 2022 05:25 PM

Thank you for your email.
 
I will be traveling for work this week and will likely be delayed in responding to your
message. I hope to be back in touch with you by Friday or
at the latest, early next week.
Thank you for your pateince.
 
Best
 
Alex Size
Southern CA Land Protection Director
The Trust for Public Land
 


